
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Your Library & COVID-19   
 

(Orland Park) – To complement the decisions being made in our community to minimize the spread of 

Coronavirus (COVID-19), the library building is closed. The library has suspended the ability to place holds 

at this time and is halting curbside pickup in an effort to keep the community safe. Please disregard any 

automated emails you receive regarding fines, renewals, and late returns. No fines are accruing while the 

library is closed. Book drops are open, but we prefer that you hold on to your items until the library reopens. 

 The library places the highest value on providing a safe and healthy environment for all patrons 

and staff. The library cares deeply about the residents of the communities they serve, especially 

seniors, people with underlying conditions, and others who are at greater risk.  

 These measures are taken out of an abundance of caution, as the Illinois Department of Public 

Health is now reporting 288 confirmed cases of Coronavirus in Illinois.   

The library’s response to Coronavirus will undoubtedly continue to evolve, and we will keep you 

informed via our website (orlandparklibrary.org), social media channels, and the eConnection. The 

library is now closed until further notice. eBooks and eResources are still available online on the library 

website orlandparklibrary.org.  

  

  

  

   

Contact: Jackie Boyd 

Phone: 708-428-5205 

Fax: 708-349-8322 

Email:jboyd@orlandparklibrary.org 
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